
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: Town of Sandwich Town Clerk, Building Inspector, Town Planner, Planning 

Board, Town Administrator, Board of Appeals, Conservation Commission,  
Board of Health and Police Chief 

 
FROM: Gail Hanley, Clerk of the Commission 
 
SUBJECT: South Sandwich Village Sports & Convention Complex 

Notice of Intent to File a Development Agreement Determination/Decision 
DA15002 

 
DATE:  June 3, 2015 
 
              
 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the Determination/Decision for the South Sandwich Village 
Sports & Convention Complex Notice of Intent to File a Development Agreement that was 
approved by the Cape Cod Commission on May 28, 2015. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
 


